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From: Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 9:18 AM

To: Tim Boldt <tboldt@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Fwd: External: Sidewalk along Magnolia Avenue

Hello Dan and Alder Boldt.

This is just a heads up. | would like to start a discussion in PI Committee of extending the sidewalk on the southeast side
of Magnolia Ave. so that folks trying to walk from 18th Street east on this stretch aren't forced to walk in the street and

compromise their safety.

Since we are full speed into 2024 budget, can we schedule this for December or January to be considered for 2025

please.

Thanks, and | look forward to hearing from you.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman
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From: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 11:46:36 AM

To: 'Andy Berkhout' <aberksl@gmail.com>
Cc: Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Sidewalk along Magnolia Avenue
Hey Andy -

No plans as of right now.....but alas it is budget season! {and as you know, new assessment season too...l am sure you
miss that!)

lcc'd youf alderman too.
Good idea.

Hope you are doing well!

Mayor Justin M. Nickels
City of Manitowoc, WI

www.manitowoc.org

jnickels@manitowoc.org
(920) 686-6980

Assistant: Haelee Bauer
Facebook: Mayor Justin Nickels
Twitter: @mantymayor

--—--Original Message-----
From: Andy Berkhout <aberksl @gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 3:39 PM

To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Subject: External: Sidewalk along Magnolia Avenue

Hello Mayor:

Has any consideration been given to put in a sidewalk {or even a crushed gravel path) along Magnolia Avenue from
where it intersects with Nagle Avenue to the east where the sidewalk continues (near where the railroad tracks crossed
at one time)? Along with others, | often walk that route for exercise, and have to walk that stretch in the

roadway. Traffic often exceeds the posted speed limit, and it feels dangerous.

Thanks.

Andy Berkhout
Be Alert !
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